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In early 2023, staff of the Health Evidence Review Commission (HERC) worked 
with contractors to develop a report containing a review of evidence related to 
health outcomes for gender-affirming treatments. Months later (June 2023), the 
Oregon Legislature passed House Bill 2002 to require broad coverage of medically 
necessary gender-affirming treatments when prescribed, “in accordance with 
accepted standards of care,” and regardless of the coverage named in the Oregon 
Health Plan’s Prioritized List of Health Services. When it became clear the bill 
would become law, OHA ceased development of this report because the law would 
supersede HERC’s authority. OHA is releasing this incomplete, draft report, due to 
public interest. There is no plan to use this report to support any policy change 
affecting OHP coverage or the Prioritized List. 
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